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Reminder:  the flu shot permission forms are due back on Tuesday, October 30 
Vaccinations will be given on Thursday, November 1.  
  
The end of the quarter is Friday, November 2.  A reminder that there is no school 
for students on Monday, November 5, as teachers will be working on report cards. 
 
 
Book Fair - Please consider supporting our school library by shopping at our school's K-8 Scholastic Book Fair. 
The book fair is October 30-Nov. 6 at Rosendale Intermediate School. The book fair will include special 
shopping hours and Halloween activities on Oct. 31 from 3:30-5:30. We'll also have extended hours until 4 on 
Thursday, Nov. 1, and we will be open during the vendor fair on Saturday, Nov. 3 from 9-2. You can also 
support the fair by shopping online from now until November 13. If you shop online and want the items you 
purchase to be a gift, just type "parent pick up" in the gift message when you check out and Mrs. Mumm will 
contact a parent/guardian to pick up when the order is in instead of giving the order to the child. The online 
store is also a great way to shop from your child's teachers' wishlist to support their classroom library!   Thank 
you. 
 
 
Check out the RBSD Employment Opportunities 
 
 
Community Information: 
 
Halloween in the Village of Rosendale will be Wednesday, October 31, from 5:30 - 7:00 p.m. 
 
St Stephen's Lutheran Annual Chili Supper will be held Thursday, October 25.  
 
3rd Annual Season of Gift Giving will be held November 3, from 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 
Do your holiday shopping in one place.  Proceeds go back to the community. See the attached flyer. 
 


